
Announcements 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 2nd & 3rd, 2025 
 

1. Thank you to Father Manh for filling in for Father Millan this Saturday, and thank you 

to Father Marco for replacing our pastor this Sunday. We appreciate your service to 

our parish. 

 

2. There will be no weekday masses at Notre Dame this week, as Father Millan is 

attending the State Convention of the Knights of Columbus. If you wish to attend 

daily masses, please check the Facebook pages for St. Joseph’s and St. Vital’s mass 

times. In case of emergency, please call either Father Tai or Father Manh.  

 

3. The next Baptism formation is taking place on Thursday, August 7, at 6:30 pm in St. 

Bernadette Hall. Please call the parish office to preregister.  

 

4. If anyone is travelling to Prince Albert in the near future, please let us know, as the 

Diocesan office has some items they would like to send to North Battleford.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


